From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 16 December 2014 08:16
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01762/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:15 AM on 16 Dec 2014 from Mrs Sue Etherington-Smith.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian training and competitions (Use Class D2), formation of new access, extension to existing car park and associated work 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Sue Etherington-Smith

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Dower House Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5RA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I would like to support this application. Swalcliffe Park run a high quality venue which is well presented and maintained. They work very hard to ensure the highest possible standards. The roads in Oxfordshire are now so busy it is a relief to be able to use this brilliant facility. We as a community should try to keep this site open for our children to enjoy riding safely . Sue Etherington-Smith 


